
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Valley Primary School’s 
PTFA presents…  

‘A Pancake Picnic.’ 

Monday 3rd March 2025. 

3.30pm. 

Come along and enjoy some 

delicious pancakes with scrumptious toppings. 

Please RSVP to the school office by Friday 9.30am, we can make sure we have enough 

pancakes for you all! We look forward to seeing you! 

 

Only £1 a 

pancake with 

sugar and lemon. 

£1.50 with 

additional 

toppings. 


